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The Brea Glenbrook Club 

1821 E. Greenbriar Lane 

Brea, Ca  92821 

Phone: (714)-529-8002 

Fax:(714)-529-8000 

E-Mail:  

nfoxhall@breaglenbrook.org 

Club Hours for business 

matters and pool 

reservations only: 

Mon-Fri:  9am-6pm 

Sat & Sun:  12-6pm  

Pool hours: 

Mon-Fri:  3pm-6:30pm     

Sat & Sun:  12-6:30pm 

Board Meetings: 
Members of Glenbrook 
are welcome to attend any 
of the meetings 
throughout the year.  They 
are held on the second 
Tuesday of each month. 
Association Dues: 
Club dues are $60.00 per 
month due on the 1st of 
each month.  Accounts are 
classified as delinquent if 
not received by the15th of 
the month. 
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The Club Remains Closed 

The pool will be OPEN in October...HOORAY!!!!  

See page 3 for club and pool hours. 

The club  will remain closed for events but open for business matters 
and making pool reservations.   

Halloween Fun in Glenbrook 

Cancellations 

All of our usual October and December events have been cancelled. 
If things change and we can have fun at the club we will definitely 
let you know.  

We can still have some fun this October!!! 

Starting October 5th, the clubhouse windows will be decorated so make 

sure to take a stroll and check out who’s lurking about.  

For some fun throughout the neighborhood there will be things to     

find, a bat, a tombstone, a skeleton...the full list of what to look for will be available on  

our website.  Print the list and start your search.   Find everything and return the list    

on October 31st to the club anytime between 1-5 and there’ll be a treat waiting for you. 

Voting Centers 

Convenient voting centers for Glenbrook residents: 

Brea Civic and Cultural Center—1 Civic Center Circle, off Birch—10/30-11/2 Polls open 8am –8pm  
November 3rd polls open 7am –8pm 

Brea Senior Center—500 Sievers Ave, off Elm west of Brea Blvd—10/30-11/2 polls open 8am-8pm   
November 3rd polls open 7am-8pm 

Tynes Gym—2101 Tuffree Blvd, Placentia, off Bastanchury west of Kraemer—10-30/11-2 polls open 
8am-8pm.  November 3rd polls open 7am-8pm 

Cal State University Fullerton—800 N. State College Blvd, off Dorothy Lane, parking structure—
10/30-11/2 polls open 8am-8pm.   November 3rd polls open 7am-8pm  Ballot drop box available 
during opening hours 
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We Care 

If there is someone you know in our Glenbrook that  has 

had a baby, is getting married, is celebrating a milestone 

anniversary,  has lost someone close or a pet or just needs a 

friendly note, let us know.                                                                                    

Call the clubhouse at 714-529-8002 and leave a message 

for Beth Speakman. She will send a card to let them know 

we are thinking of them.  Let’s put a smile on a neighbor’s 
face, it might be just what they need. 

Name Card Sent 

September No Cards Sent 

Page 2 

Women’s Club 

Waiting to see what happens next.  Stay healthy, happy and positive that fun will be          

happening at the club again soon for all of us!!! 

Co-Presidents Moneque Pratt and Helen Taylor   

                                                                                                                                                                               
Calendar:  

Meeting —TBA 

Bunco:  TBA 

No Club Events Until Further Notice 



 

 Club Hours 

Monday through Friday 9am-6pm 

Saturday and Sunday 12-6pm 

The club is open for business matters and pool 
reservations only.  There are no activities. 

 

Pool Hours 

 

Monday through Friday 3pm-6:30pm 

from Oct 5th - Oct 16th 

After the 16th the pool will be open                 
weekends only 

 

Saturday and Sunday 12-6:30pm 

 

You must call the club during club hours to make 
your pool reservations.  Email and phone          

message reservations will not be honored. 


